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Attorneys Discuss OSHA Plan to Issue New Healthcare Rule
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In an article published in Medical Journal Houston, Patrick Dalin and Micah Dickie discuss OSHA’s

plan to issue a permanent standard aimed at COVID-19 exposure in the healthcare industry. The

authors explain that any newly proposed healthcare rule from OSHA will impact employers who

have employees working in the healthcare setting, and they lay out seven steps that these companies

should take to ensure they’re prepared for what’s to come.

To read the article visit Medical Journal Houston.

Related People

J. Micah Dickie

Partner

404.260.3419

Email

https://mjhnews.com/osha-prepares-to-issue-new-healthcare-rule/
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/j-micah-dickie.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/j-micah-dickie.html
tel:404.260.3419
mailto:mdickie@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/patrick-m-dalin.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Patrick M. Dalin

Partner

610.230.6112

Email

Service Focus

Workplace Safety and Catastrophe Management

Industry Focus

Healthcare

Related Offices

Atlanta

Philadelphia

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/patrick-m-dalin.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/patrick-m-dalin.html
tel:610.230.6112
mailto:pdalin@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/workplace-safety-and-catastrophe-management/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/industries/healthcare.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/atlanta.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/philadelphia.html

